
	
	
To	Our	Valued	Patients:	
	
Effective	January	1,	2021,	our	practice	will	be	making	some	changes	in	the	way	that	we	see	you	as	our	patient.		We	will	no	longer	
be	providing	primary	care	services	to	patients	that	are	age	50	or	older.		We	will	continue	to	see	you	for	any	obstetric	or	
gynecological	needs	that	you	may	have	such	as	your	annual	wellness	visit	or	any	female	related	health	concerns.	
	
We	want	to	make	this	transition	as	easy	for	you	as	possible.		To	this	end,	here	is	a	list	of	potential	primary	care	providers	to	
choose	from	that	you	may	contact	to	establish	care	with	for	any	condition	that	is	not	ob/gyn	related.		(sore	throat/ear	pain	etc.)	
	
Holland	Community	Health	Center	
336	S.	River	
Holland,	MI		49423	
(616)394-3788	
Margret	Duncan,	MD	(New	patients	can	expect	to	wait	several	months	to	see	Dr.	Duncan)	
	
Lakeshore	Health	Partners:	
New	patient	phone	number	for	all	new	patients:	(616)394-3200.	
New	patient	email	address:		newpatientscheduling@lakeshorehealthpartners.com	
	
Internal	Medicine	Zeeland		 	 	 	 	 	 Zeeland	Family	Medicine	Douglas	
8300	W	Parkway	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 415	Wiley	Rd,	Suite	102	
Zeeland,	MI		49464		 	 	 	 	 	 	 Douglas,	MI		49406	
Andrew	Kepplinger,	D.O.		(Seeing	patients	beginning	10/5)	 	 	 Lauren	McGraw,	D.O.	
Carlyn	Hoeppner,	M.D.		(Seeing	patients	beginning	12/7)		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Family	Medicine	South	Washington	
Pediatrics	&	Internal	Medicine	Holland	 	 	 	 	 904	Washing	Avenue,	Suite	210	
3235	N.	Wellness	Drive,	Building	A,	Suite	120A	 	 	 	 Holland,	MI		49423	
Holland,	MI		49424	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Michael	Borenitsch,	D.O.	
Jennifer	Bhunpaen,	M.D.		(New	patient	wait	period	is	2-3	months)	 	 (New	patient	wait	period	is	about	2	months)	
Michael	Rytting,	M.D.	
	
Zeeland	Family	Medicine	
8300	W.	Parkway	
Zeeland,	MI		49464	
Daniel	Maring,	D.O.	
Emily	Prevo,	D.O.	
Claire	Repine,	D.	O.		(Seeing	patients	beginning	10/12)	
	
We	look	forward	to	working	with	you	in	the	future	and	providing	you	with	quality	care	for	your	ob/gyn	related	health	care	needs.		
Should	you	have	any	questions	during	this	process,	please	feel	free	to	contact	our	office	and	we	will	be	happy	to	assist	you.		If	
you	would	like	to	have	your	medical	records	sent	to	a	new	physician,	please	visit	our	website	to	print	our	release	of	records	
document	or	contact	our	medical	records	department	to	have	this	document	emailed	or	sent	to	you.	
	
Sincerely,	
Ob/Gyn	Associates	of	Holland	PC	


